
 
Huntsdale Town Council Meeting 

April 17, 2007 
Katy’s Little Lodge B & B 

 
Meeting called to order by Mayor Debby Lancaster at 6:33 p.m. 
March 20, 2007 Town Council Meeting Minutes Approved:  Kurt Shryack motioned that 
the minutes be approved as they are.  Dallas Lancaster 2nd the motion.  

Treasurers Report:  Dallas motioned that the April Income Statement be approved.  Ed 
McGee 2nd the motion. 

Swearing in 
Debby Lancaster and Kurt Shryack were sworn in to office. 

Roll call vote was taken to extend Debby Lancaster’s role as mayor for another term in 
office.   

Role call vote:   
Ed McGee Yes Kurt Shryack Yes Dorthy Eberhart Yes 
Dallas Lancaster Yes Debby Lancaster Yes 

Old Business 
Taxation 
Debby Lancaster presented an informational email from Wendy Noren, Columbia City 
Clerk, on cost of special elections.  It was decided that the forms will be ready to turn in 
by December in order to place the issue on the April 2008 ballots. 

Building Codes 

Ana Lopez presented an amended copy of the Huntsdale Building Codes.  Changes 
included adopting the 2006 International Building Codes with amendments/deletions as 
stated in the document.   

After the presentation of codes, copies were given to all town members present.  Time 
was given for all present to read the documents and ask questions. 

Dorthy Eberhart motioned that the amended codes be accepted and Kurt Shryack 2nd the 
motion. 

Role call vote:   
Ed McGee Yes Kurt Shryack Yes Dorthy Eberhart Yes 

Dallas Lancaster Yes Debby Lancaster Yes 

  

New Business 
Mayor Debby Lancaster thanked Kathy McGee for her years of service to the town.  All 
present gave a round of applause for Kathy’s dedicated service to the town. 

The floor was opened for public comments. 



 
 Ana Lopez gave a synopsis of the progress with festival preparation.  Volunteers were 
solicited for helping pass flyers, at Earth Day in Columbia.   

May 15th is the deadline for having Fish Fry ticket money to Ana.   

Debby Lancaster confirmed that the Festival Committee wanted to use the Fire 
Departments tent again.  She will have it in town for the event. 

A list of 2008 events was presented to the town.   

 

Kurt Shryack motioned the meeting be adjourned.  Dallas Lancaster 2nd the motion. 

 


